
From: Lisa Dawsey Smith
To: Heather Boehm
Subject: Fwd: UW-Whitewater elections polling
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2024 2:26:47 PM

For public record.

Best,

Lisa
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From: Voss, Emma D <VossED15@uww.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 5:32:10 PM
To: Neil Hicks <nhicks@whitewater-wi.gov>; lschrieber@whitewater-wi.gov
<lschrieber@whitewater-wi.gov>; citicouncil@whitewater-wi.gov <citicouncil@whitewater-wi.gov>;
Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>; Brienne Brown <BBrown@whitewater-
wi.gov>; igerber@whitewater-wi.gov <igerber@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: UW-Whitewater elections polling
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Whitewater city council,
my name is Emma and I am a constituent of Whitewater. I have lived, studied, and worked in
the UWW dorms since August. I'm writing to urge you to open a polling location at UW-
Whitewater. Due to the high costs of parking and gas, I did not have a car with me on campus.
I think that many students are in the same situation, and do not leave campus for most of
their time at the dorms. 

 UWW is a major center for the community of Whitewater, and I think that there should be a
polling site there for the next election. This would expand voting accessibility to people in the
community who do not have access to transportation, or awareness of the existing
transportation services (as I've been here a while, and I did not know that there was a town
cab until today)

I hope that the council will consider this,
-Emma Voss
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